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JUNE 

1 - Doug Hope 

5- Heather Moir 

5 - Marjorie Hallman 

15 - Sharon Agler 

17 - Marlene Kivell 

23 - Shirley Hope 

30 - George Spall 

12 - George & Bonnie Spall 

18 - Don & Jane McLeod 

30 - Frank & Janet McKenna 

May 27 - Potluck Dessert Night 
7 pm        at Westside 

May 28 - Men’s Breakfast -  

7:45 am  Golden Harvest Diner 

June 18 - Baptisms  

Aug. 21-25  - Cambridge  
                         Sports Camp 

Aug. 24 - BBQ for Sports  
6 pm         Camp and Westside  
                  families and Scrip-  
                  ture Union coaches. 

for Glen and Jane Christensen, Shawn Hass, 

Nadine Mahaffy, Eva Buchhaupt, Jean Andrews, 

Don McLeod, Bob and Sandy Allen, and Rev. Brian 

Jung and family.    Please forward prayer requests 

to Mardie Crosby at  519-219-0783 or at 

rcmk@rogers.com. 

PLEASE  

PRAY 

See you  there!

Sunday Morning 

Men’s Breakfast

Sun. May 28

Golden Harvest Diner

2492 Cedar Creek Rd.

Ayr, ON

*7:45 am – Coffee & 

(*New)       Fellowship

*8:15 am – Breakfast

Can you help with 
Coffee Hour or 

donate cookies?

COFFEE 
HOUR 

A sign up sheet 
is at the back 
of the church

where the 
cookies are.
Thank you.

 

office@westsidechurchcambridge.com 

WESTSIDE CHURCH HAS A  

NEW E-MAIL ADDRESS: 

JUNE ANNIVERSARIES 
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 Calling all Knitters!  

The  “Teddies For 

C o m f o r t ”  p r o g r a m 

started on April 19th.   

“Westie” and his siblings 

will be going out into the 

community to provide comfort where 

needed ie. Police Services, Firefighters, 

nursing homes the hospital, etc.  

Join us on Wednesdays in the church 
sanctuary from 10:00 - 11:00 am  

for knitting and coffee. 

If you can’t make it to the church and 

would like the pattern, please contact 

Sandy or Janet.   We also need help with 

purchasing yarn and stuffing.   

For more info., please contact Sandy 

Grimwood  at  519-621-

7903 or by email at 

sandygrim@hotmail.com 

or contact  Janet 

McKenna at  519-740-

7945 or by email at 

cent57@hotmail.com. 

RENOVATIONS UNDERWAY AT WESTSIDE! 
 

The lower parking lot is fenced off. 
Please park elsewhere. 

 

Please remember to leave spots 
 on Victoria St.  for those with 

mobility challenges.  
Thank you. 

We Need Summertime Volunteers  

For  Our Lovely Children! 
 

Even during the summertime, we still have kids who 
need to stay connected to the church. 

We will continue Children's Time during the service 
and run the Sunday school but differently.  

For this, we need a volunteer to care for our 
children during the worship time  

(July 2 - September 3 - 10 weeks).  

All the resources will be provided - you only need to 
stay with them with a little talk and prayer.   A sign-

up sheet will be available the beginning of June. 

I believe we have amazing adults who have much  
to give. I appreciate your enthusiasm to serve  

the children in advance.  

Pastor Brian. :)  



 

WESTSIDE’S STORY 
May 17, 2023  - Page 3 of 4 

Coin Boxes to 
be returned by 
end of June.
Thank you for 
your donations!

RAISING FUNDS 
FOR NEW 
APPLIANCES

CHECK OUT WESTSIDE’S REFRESHED WEBSITE AT

www.westsidechurchcambridge.com

If anyone needs pastoral visitation 
or would like  to share a prayer 

request with Pastor  Brian,   
please  phone  him at  

647-891-8164 or email him at  
revbrianjung@gmail.com 

mailto:revbrianjung@gmail.com
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Westside Supports The 

Dawn Centre Annual 

Blessings Bottle Campaign  

(May 14 - June 21) 
 

The Dawn Centre in Cambridge, is a 
Christian charitable organization with a 
goal to provide accurate information and 
relevant services and compassion care to 
clients they serve who have unintended 
pregnancies or related sexual health 
concerns .  They support their clients in 
their plan of care to work towards 
physical, emotional, relational and spiritual 
wellness through whole person care.   
 
Westside is partnering with the Dawn 
Centre for their Blessings Bottle Campaign 
from Mother's Day through Father's Day. 
Join us in filling up the bottles (grab yours 
at church) with change, bills, or cheques 
to support support the Dawn Centre. 
Return your filled bottles to the church by 
Father's Day or fill virtual bottles online: 
h t t p s : / / w w w . d a w n c e n t r e . c a /
blessingsbottle.... 
 
Please see Rick Thomas for more info. 

Missed a Sunday Service?

Can’t Get to Sunday Service?

Visit Westside’s 
YouTube Channel!

WESTSIDE
CHURCH 

Wednesdays  
9:00 am - 1:30 pm

Thursdays  
9:00 am – 1:30 pm

Mon., Tues., Fri.
CLOSED

Effective Mar. 29
Jan is working 

from home 
during renos.


